
4th October 2024 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS have been rearranged to Monday 25th November. If you have       

consented to the flu immunisation your child will receive it on this date. 

Fisher More High School Open Evening:  

Tuesday 8th October 5  - 7pm 

Outdoor Elements trips:  

Each year group is going to Outdoor Elements for a  school trip. The dates are below:  

RL/RD   - Monday 7 October                                              Year 1  -  Friday 18 October                            

Year 2  - Tuesday 15 October                                              Year 3  - Thursday 10 October 

Please pay £5 for this trip, on Scopay and please also make sure that you have filled 

out the 3B medical form so that your child can attend the trip. Thank you 

Marsden Heights Open Evening: 

Wednesday 9th October  5  - 8pm 

Parents meetings are now available to book on Scopay. Please book an                  

appointment time. Meeting dates below: 

Monday 14th October  - Year 4 and Year 1 

Wednesday 16th October  - Year 2 and Year 3  

Thursday 17th October  - Year 5  

Friday 18th October  - Year 6  

Tuesday 5th November  - RL/RD 

The next school holiday: 

School will close on Friday 18th October  for the Autumn half 

term and will reopen on Monday 4th November. Thank you 

5C Lake District trip has been rearranged to Monday 14th October.  Please make 

sure your child arrives on time in the morning. Thank you 


